November 5, 2012

Dr. Luvelle Brown, Superintendant

Ithaca City School District

400 Lake Street

Ithaca NY 14850

Dear Luvelle,


The Ithaca City School District and the Ithaca Rotary Club have collaborated on an international project called Books for the World. Since we began our project in 2010, we have collected, packed and shipped over 26,000 used children’s books and surplus textbooks to children in South Africa and other parts of the world. These are children who we will never meet, but who treasure each of our books.


Surplus ICSD textbooks made up 66% of our shipments. Instead of going to local landfills, we have been able to recycle these books and make them available to students around the world. We have worked closely with Bob Trask who has been invaluable in making sure that surplus textbooks are given a new home. Our deepest thanks to Bob and his crew for making this project so successful. In addition, many teachers and librarians are now aware of our project and have been very helpful in directing us to storage closets and cabinets where we have been able to sort, pack and transport directly from the school site.


This year we had the help of several Ithaca High School athletes, who helped us lift and move many cartons of heavy books. A big thank you to Coach Bryant who helped connect us with these young men.


We hope to continue our partnership in 2013. Thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Janet Steiner and Edward Kokkelenberg

Co-coordinators, Books for the World

